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ADDENDUM # 1 

 
To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 

 

Re: INVITATION FOR BID: 22-044-LH Debris Monitoring 

 

The Invitation for Bid, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 

 

1. In the RFQ’s current state, the methodology in which prices are to be evaluated are not explained. In 

Section I, Subsection F of the RFQ document, part of compliance is the inclusion of a price proposal form. 

This form is not provided in the RFQ itself or the provided attachments. We are respectively requesting the 

County to provide a rate schedule for bidders to complete.  

 

 

Answer:  This is Request for Qualifications only solicitation. There will be no price/rate included in this 

solicitation. 

 

 

 

 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,      

Laura Hardwick           
Senior Procurement Officer 
 

 


